
WSG REMINDERS:  SPRING 2022

April	 May	 June

PureLine Plumbing began outside sewer line inspections in mid-March. 

This is a preventive maintenance measure.  Storm water drainage areas 
throughout Weathersfield will also be inspected to ensure proper drainage.  

From spring through fall, Ruppert Landscaping will be in Weathersfield 
performing routine maintenance each Wednesday, weather permitting.  If the 
crew cannot come on any Wednesday, they will try to come the next day.  
Please set out paper leaf bags and bundled branches the night before or day 
of routine maintenance.  Lawn over-seeding will be carried out this spring, 
currently scheduled for mid-April.


Power washing of Weathersfield homes and garages is scheduled for 
mid-June.  

Special Safety Notice
A survey of the Weathersfield neighborhood found approximately thirty 

potential trip hazards on sidewalks throughout our community, as a result of 
shifting of sidewalk blocks.  Two or three are serious enough to require 
immediate attention and will be so addressed. The WSG plans to have the less 
serious hazards clearly marked with warning stripes and then deal with them 
in a phased-maintenance plan.   Please familiarize yourself with these warning 
stripes to eliminate any falls and injuries due to uneven sidewalks.  Rest 
assured WSG will address them in a timely fashion.


	 Remember the Wednesday evening “meet-ups” at the Grove have 
begun.  Come out and enjoy conversation with neighbors.


For more detailed information, always visit our website: 

weathersfieldsg.org 

http://weathersfieldsg.org

